
Dear Parents, Grandparents, and Friends of
SCCS,

Are you wondering why the school needs to
have fundraising projects? We have these to
support the program expenses for the current
and upcoming school year. Fundraisers help
us manage actual costs that would have to be
charged to families in the form of tuition.

Our largest fundraising event is our Bid For
Kids Auction. Our hope is that everyone
participates in this event. We need lots of help
for this, but more importantly, we need the
entire St. Charles and LCC Community to join
us in sponsoring, donating, and attending. Our
annual auction works to raise large profits
that are absolutely necessary for school
operations as budgetary items.

We all need to work together to make  this
event successful. So with that in mind, how
can you help? We don’t want all funds to
come out of a few pockets. We need many
people. This includes extended family, friends,
neighbors, and business associates. They need
you to tell them about these opportunities
and to ask them to participate. Please reach
out to people that you have contact with and
ask for their assistance and their consideration
for our school. 

All of us make our school possible. Let’s keep
the energy going as we sustain and build our
school for this year and many more.

January 29-February 4
- Catholic Schools Week

February 3 - Lima

Catholic Schools Mass at

St. Gerard 9:30

February 7 - 2nd Grade

Retreat

February 10 - Morning

with Mom hosted by

Parent Task Force

7:00am

Upcoming
Events

Reminders
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Follow Us

2nd quarter grade cards will

be sent home Monday,

January 23rd.

Per the CSW committee,

please return your military

member care package request

form back to school by Jan. 25
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Click here for information on the Northwest Ohio
Scholarship Fund for the 2023-2024 School Year

Auction Volunteers
Calling all volunteers!  We are well

underway with plans for our auction.  We
are so excited for our new venue, the

activities we are planning, and the items
that will be up for bid,  We are looking for

volunteers that are able to help in a
variety of ways.  Please click on the link
HERE to see the different ways you can

help participate in making this year's
auction our best one yet!



The teachers are also looking for some

creative parents to help with the
classroom auction projects.  If you have

ideas or could help assist the teachers in
making the project please reach out to
your child's homeroom teacher.  They

would greatly appreciate your assistance!

https://5il.co/1mk5m
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0948aaa823a7fbc43-lccst#/
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NEWS FROM
OUR PARISH


